Kelly Maria

From: Barbara Richard <politics@barbararichard.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 20, 2013 10:42 AM

To: Kelly Maria

Subject: please Support for HB 3177 - and submit as testimony for public hearing

Greetings Committee Members,

i am a registered voter living in Ashland, OR.

| shop carefully when it comes to food, and I've been reading food labels for decades. Genetically engineered fish is
NOT on my shopping list.

if they think it's OK to sell it into the marketplace, it is unfathomable to me that any purveyor of food would not
disclose such information. It's a shame that legislation is required to accomplish this, but that is the reality we face.
Please create a framework for allowing the consumer to make educated choices. Please support this simple labeling
requirement by passing HB 3177.

Respectfully

Barbara Richard






